

## **TUXEDO UNION FREE SCHOOL DISTRICT**

Jeffrey T. White
SUPERINTENDENT OF SCHOOLS

## **Roy Reese**

ASSISTANT SUPERINTENDENT FOR CURRICULUM & INSTRUCTION/SECONDARY PRINCIPAL

## **Dolores Terlecky**

GEORGE GRANT MASON ELEMENTARY SCHOOL PRINCIPAL

Dear Parents,

In the past few days, we have received an increased number of COVID positive cases in both GGM and GFB. Additional information will be forthcoming from the health office later today. In an attempt to decrease the spread, the pep rally planned for today will be rescheduled after we return from spring break (Monday, April 11<sup>th</sup>- Monday, April 18<sup>th</sup>).

We hope you stay healthy and enjoy your vacation.

Sincerely,

Roy Reese